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Respected Sir,

Sub: Our Delegation to IBA

We profusely thank Your good self for the kind audience you gave to our delegation consisting of the representatives of the constituents of CBPRO on 15.02.2017. We also submitted a memorandum to you regarding the core issues of the Bank Retirees. We had the opportunity to discuss the core issues with you. In our earlier delegation on 26th May, 2016 we could discuss the issues in detail with Shri K Unnikrishnan Dy Chief Executive and Shri K S Chauhan Senior Vice President. Their presence in the meeting of 15.02.2017 had further given an opportunity to us to explain the issues once again to Indian Banks Association.

We are warmed with the concern shown by you in regard to the issues of the Bank Retirees and also your readiness to help finding solutions. While we appreciate the frankness shown by you in regard to the constraints of IBA vis-a-vis the financial implications while considering our request we are confident that both can be managed and surmounted by engaging in constant and continuous discussions.  We also fervently appeal to you to take up our issues with the Management Committee of IBA and facilitate the resolution of the issues at the earliest.

We once again thank Your good self and your team of Officials for the cordiality shown during the entire meeting which has given a sense of relief to us of being heard with concern. We are hopeful of very positive developments in regard to the issues mentioned in our memorandum submitted to you and also sent separately to The Chairman, Indian Banks Association.

With Regards,

Yours sincerely,
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